
 

Road closures from May 2019: 

Due to HS2 works, diversions will 

be in place intermittently for the 

foreseeable future. 

These will affect clients coming 

from Southam/East of the clinic. 

Please see map for the 2 possible 

diversions: 

         Closed roads 

        Diversion for larger vehicles 

        Diversion for smaller vehicles 

Please leave extra time when 

travelling to the clinic, and phone 

if you need further instructions. 

               01926 612937 


